
 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer of a Year 13 student, 

 

Announcement from Ofqual regarding A Level grade awards 

3rd April, 2020 

As you will know, all schools have been awaiting an announcement from Ofqual regarding how A 

Level grades will be determined for the Summer 2020 exam season.  

The Ofqual announcement was issued this morning. 

Ofqual have provided a letter for students and a set of Guidance for Teachers, Students, Parents and 

Carers’ and a further set of guidance notes for Heads of Centre.  

The letter to students and Guidance to Teachers, Students, Parents and Carers are attached with this 

letter. 

Please note the key directive outlined in the letter to students and all guidance documents from 

Ofqual: 

Centres must not, under any circumstances share the centre assessment grades nor the rank order of 

students with students, or their parents/carers or any other individuals outside the centre, before 

final results have been issued. 

(Head of Centre Guidance notes) 

The guidance document from Ofqual addresses all of the anticipated questions in response to this 

announcement. Should you have further queries however after reading the Ofqual documents, 

please contact Mrs Karen Chodera, Assistant Headteacher – Director of Sixth Form  in the first 

instance at kch@chosen-hill.gloucs.sch.uk 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Mrs K.Harrison 
Headteacher 
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